
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As part of its mandate to build capacity in Data Science and Computational Thinking across Africa, 

the School for Data Science and Computational Thinking at Stellenbosch University is proud to 

present a series of online lectures in Data Science and Computational Thinking from 26th to 30th of 

July. This course, brought to you by Standard Bank Lab, in partnership with the Institute of 

Theoretical and Computational Sciences (NITheCS), is open to all students and practitioners with one 

semester of university mathematics. Computer programming experience is not required. The course 

will consist of video recordings, coding sessions, and live tutorials. There is no cost to attendance, 

but seats are limited. Please note, participants may qualify for an attendance certificate from 

NITheCS.  

 

Click here for more information and registration, go to http://www.sun.ac.za/english/data-science-

and-computational-thinking/Pages/Introduction-to-Data-Science-and-Computational-Thinking.aspx  
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